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From: Ann Waters <mailservice@clubrunner.ca>
Sent: August 25, 2016 2:46 PM
To: Renée C. Senko
Subject: THE BUZZ

Sad to say that Summer is almost over as Fall approaches.  Hoping for dryer weather for all of our farmers 
  
1.  We had a Guest Speaker - Stacey Amyotte from the University Hospital Foundation.  She spoke to us about 
the Rural Stroke Ambulance.  It was very informative as to how this ambulance will be utilized.  It will be 
stationed in Edmonton and if one of our doctors feels that a patient has warnings of a stroke they will notify 
this to the dispatch.  Then an ambulance from here and the stroke ambulance will coordinate a meeting spot 
and will race towards each other.  Of course there is a cost associated with getting this ambulance up and 
running.  Stacey will be forwarding me a breakdown of the funding required which will be reviewed and 
brought back to our membership for discussion. 
  
2.  Wes updated us on the clock.  He is in touch with the fellow from the books that he received and they seem 
to be making progress.  Keep your fingers crossed that this will all be rectified in the very near future.  He also 
updated us on the surveillance system at the Rondevous Park.  He doesn't have too much on this right now as 
his main focus is on the clock. 
  
3.  Jocelyn brought up Grey Cup Tickets.  Peter Arnold made the motion that we sell these tickets again.  Rick 
Rutter second it.  There wasn't any discussion and was carried.  Get ready to receive you tickets and sell, sell, 
sell. 
  
4.  I was at Perth, Ontario and attended one of their Rotary meetings.  They just finished a Rib Block Party and 
were very successful with a nice profit (I don't remember how much that was, but it was substantial).  Perth is 
no bigger than Vegreville and the town had a few other larger functions going on that weekend.  This did not 
affect the outcome from this function.  
  
Dates To Remember 
  
TBA - Rondevous Park clean up 
Oct 21-22 - District Fall Training at the Four Points Sheraton in Edmonton 
Oct 23 - Stop Hunger Now event at the Edmonton Food Bank Warehouse 
March 10-11 - District Spring Training 
April 6-8 - District Conference in Westlock 
June 10-14 - International conference in Atlanta, Georgia 
  
Until next meeting August 30 
  
Ann Waters 
President 2016/2017 
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